
About GeoNet: 
GeoNet aims to build a strong 
community of Nebraska science 
educators through workshops, field 
trips, and collaborative curriculum 
development. 

Benefits:
• Retreats: Engage in hands-on

learning and gain new strategies
for incorporating geoscience
content into the classroom.

• Field Trips: Explore Nebraska’s
geological phenomena firsthand.

• Collaborative Curriculum
Development: Share ideas and
develop innovative lesson plans.

• $1000 Stipend: Participate in
GeoNet activities and receive a
stipend to support your
professional development.

What’s Involved: 
Attend 2 retreats and work with a 
small group of teachers throughout 
the school year to develop and 
revise lesson plans to be used in 
the classroom.
Cohort 1:
• July 13-15, 2025 – Summer

retreat at Schramm Park
• Summer 2026 - Summer retreat

at Cedar Point Biological Station
on Lake Ogallala. Dates TBD.

Cohort 2: 
• will follow in 2026-2027

Connecting and Expanding 
the Nebraska Geoscience 

Teacher Network

Sign up for more 
information and 

application details:
https://scimath.unl.edu

/geonet/

Contact Info: Mindi Searls (msearls2@unl.edu)

https://scimath.unl.edu/geonet/
https://scimath.unl.edu/geonet/
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